
 

 

Waterford Public Participation Network (PPN): Plenary meeting November/December 2020 

Via email 

Meeting report 

Summary 

A difficult year because of the pandemic; PPN played a key role in disseminating information from a 

variety of sources; good engagement from PPN members; 2019 Plenary report, 2020 Work Plan, 

financial report and Secretariat report all approved.  

 

Detail 

As a result of the pandemic and ban of public gatherings the PPN Secretariat decided to hold the 

2020 Plenary meeting by email – it was thought that we would get a better reach and engagement 

via email as opposed to a virtual meeting.  This proved to be the case with a great deal of feedback. 

 

Coordinators emailed the following documents to all PPN groups inviting comment, feedback, 

questions etc: 

 

- The report on the October 2019 Plenary meeting held in the Park Hotel, Dungarvan; 

- The 2019 budget; 

- The PPN 2020 Work Plan; 

- The Annual Secretariat report on activities etc. 

 

Feedback was positive and varied. All documentation approved. 

 

 

 

 

Waterford PPN Secretariat 

January 2021    

 

        


